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ADDENDUM #3 

THE DALLES MUNICIPAL WI-FI ASSESSMENT 
PROJECT NO. 2024-005 

 
The City of The Dalles is providing this Addendum to clarify the April 3, 2024, Request 
for Proposals for Project No. 2024-005 THE DALLES MUNICIPAL WI-FI 
ASSESSMENT (RFP). 
 
This Addendum provides clarifications to the RFP by openly answering questions the 
City has received on its substance. None of these responses have resulted in any 
amendments to the existing solicitation or form of contract. 
 

• Q1: What is the voltage of the existing light poles with photocells? 

A: Northern Wasco PUD’s light poles lights are able to accept 120, 208, 240, 277 or 480 
volts depending on the voltage available at the location of the light. The most common 
voltage the lights are connected to is 120 volts. 
 
Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0250, you are not required to provide written acknowledgment 
of this addendum’s receipt when you submit your bid. 
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